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9- 1/08 /9. Pi. UPSS,
Mrs. F. Papadimitropoulou 
Civil Aviation Authority Governor 
Ministry of Transport, Infrastructure 
and Networks of the Hellenic Republic
Athens

Dear Mrs. Papadimitropoulou,

The Department of the State Policy in Civil Aviation of the Ministry of transport 
of the Russian Federation presents its compliments to the Hellenic Civil Aviation 
Authority and you personally and wishes to refer to your letter CFF/GOV/2 L1 dated 
23 January 2013.

According to the point 4 of the MOU between the Aeronautical Authorities of 
the Russian Federation and the Hellenic Republic from April 24, 2012, Greek airlines 
have possibility to operate flights from one point in Greece to Novosibirsk, Omsk, 
Perm, Nizhniy Novgorod, Tyumen, Ufa, Samara, Volgograd and Ekaterinburg (by the 
exchange o f letters) with -one frequency per week.

In this respect the Russian is ready to prolong the permission for one greek 
aircarrier to operate flights from one point in Greece and Novosibirsk, Omsk, Perm, 
Nizhniy Novgorod, Tyumen, Ufa, Samara, Volgograd and Ekaterinburg v.v. on 
provisional and exceptional basis with one frequency per week until the end of the 
I ATA season Summer 2013.

We hope for further mutual cooperation between our countries: : ----

of the State Policy in Civil Aviation


